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24th July 2018

Newsletter 39                                                                                                  

Dear Parents,
A closing, end-of-the-year note, just to thank everyone for their really generous gifts to staff at the end of term – Thank you.
I would like to inform you that following interviews last week I have appointed two experienced teachers to cover the maternity leaves later in the Autumn Term.
        Mrs Butcher – Sycamore Class

        Mrs Luther – Chestnut Class

Please take care during the Summer Holidays and we look forward to opening school for pupils on Monday 3rd September.
Finally, Good Luck to our leaving Year 6 – we wish you all the best!

Have a great summer,

Paddy Macey.

